
 

 

 

September, 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

I am very excited to welcome you to the 2016-2017 school year! I look forward to a safe and productive year of study in 
the physical sciences of Chemistry and Physics. 

It is the age of easy-access-information. This in mind, I have a classroom web page so that students (and parents!!) can 
access assignments, worksheets, some notes, lectures, videos and other pertinent resources. The address of the page is 
www.lab35.net. Students and parents are encouraged to visit often.  
 
I often contact parents regarding student progress and can quickly do this via email. Being able to email you regarding 
any other concerns would be most convenient as opposed playing ‘phone tag’.  

I am looking forward to an exciting year exploring science with the class of 2021. (WOW, 2021!) If you have any 
questions about this letter or your child’s progress during the school year, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone: 
393-3102 x 1035, email: brian.goldstein@reg5.k12.ct.us.  

I look forward to meeting you at Back to School Night on the 15th of September. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Goldstein 

 

 


